
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     
 
Free Mask Drive Through Event at Hamburg Senior Center on January 
26 
 
HOWELL, Michigan. -  (January 19, 2021) The Livingston County Health Department (LCHD) received 

an allotment of KN95 masks from the state to provide to the public. LCHD has partnered with Hamburg 

Township to set up a drive through mask distribution site on Tuesday, January 26 from 12 p.m. to 4 p.m. 

 

Free KN95 masks will be available at the Hamburg Senior Center located at 10405 Merrill Rd, Whitmore 

Lake, MI 48189. The drive through event is open to all Livingston County residents. Individuals can pick 

up masks for themselves, or their family, friends, and neighbors. Both adult and youth size masks will be 

available. Masks will be distributed on a first come, first served basis.  

Although vaccine distribution in the county is taking place, it is still important to wear a mask to protect 

yourself and others around you until more people can receive the vaccine. LCHD encourages residents to 

continue to wear masks, social distance from those not in their household, and wash their hands often, 

even after receiving the vaccine.  

 
CONTACT: 
 
Mike Dolan, Clerk 
Hamburg Township 
(810) 222-1121  
 
Natasha Radke, Public Information Officer 
Livingston County Health Department  
(517) 546-9850 
nradke@livgov.com  
www.lchd.org 
https://www.facebook.com/myLCHD  
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